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Subject: BMW Recall 22V-725: Front Lamps - Software now available!

Update as of October 12, 2022:

Software is now available and bulletin B63 05 22 has been revised and posted on TIS.

Message from October 6, 2022:

BMW AG is conducting a Voluntary Non-Compliance Recall (effective September 22, 2022) on
certain Model Year 2023 BMW X7 SAV vehicles that were produced between March 9, 2022 and
September 20, 2022. 

Due to an electronic control unit (ECU) programming issue, potentially affected vehicles may not
meet a Federal Requirement regarding the interaction between the turn signals and the day time
running lamps.  The ECU will be reprogrammed.  Software is expected to be available later in
October.

The Recall Notice and Q&A have been attached for further information.

The bulletin will be updated when additional information becomes available. 

Sincerely,
Technical Service

Attachments:
No Attachments

Recipients: BMW Passenger Cars, All Offering, All Region, All Areas, All Departments, All Personnel
BMW SAV (Light Trucks), All Offering, All Region, All Areas, All Departments, All Personnel
BMW Passenger Cars, CC-All
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